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FAAPI’s NEWSLETTER 17
APRIL, MAY, JUNE, JULY 2008
Dear all:

Quite a bit behind schedule as we had been trying to bring this Newsletter out every three months, we believe it is always timely to say:
Happy Friend’s Day! Friendship is the great colour-blind bond that transcends ideologies bridging gaps across cultures! May all of you enjoy its warmth at all times!
What a great time to ponder about what friendship really stands for! When words loyalty and treason are so lightly applied!   Barely recovering from some of  the effects of a four months’ conflict that seemed to rift the country into two distinct factions fanned in their adamant positions by the press and the craze of summoning demonstrations to vie for the alleged support  of greater  numbers. The common wealth of reason swamped, it  would appear  as if we could no longer  harbour hopes for greater respect for diversity of ideas. 
On the other hand, July 18th was  Nelson Mandela’s eightieth birthday. A South African black leader of remarkable endurance and tolerance whose message of fraternity and peace  after 27 years’ imprisonment for his passive resistance struggle for equal rights has at all times been as lofty and inspiring as those of Gandhi and Martin Luther King’s. He was the  first black man to be elected president of his country  from 1994 to 1999 by universal manhood suffrage, something nobody would have dreamed of some years before.  1993 Nobel Award Winner, he has received a variety of prizes and nominations for his lifelong struggle for equal rights in a country where prejudice was rampant. He stands out as role model to bear in mind for prudence, toleration and humility at all times, but especially after so many opinionated statements. Shall we ever learn? 
                                       
FAAPI Conference 2008

Place:    Santiago del Estero

Venue:   Universidad Católica- UCSE –

              Avda. Alsina y Vélez Sársfield 

              4200 Santiago del Estero 

Topic:     Content and Language Integrated Learning.

Date:      18th, 19th, 20th September.
Apparently bent on supplanting the traditional image of slow-moving lethargic locals created by folk humour, the organizing TA, Asociación de Profesores de Inglés de Santiago del Estero, are showing enthusiastic dynamism and keeping us posted with monthly Newsletters in their www.apise.org.ar.  They are working hard to address the needs of the 1200 attendees quota they have established. Those who fear extreme  temperatures should relax as they will have air conditioning systems even in the marquees. 
On the other hand, the Reading Committee have already fulfilled the first stage in their task so the count down has already started. If you are a member of a TA, a qualified teacher or a senior trainee, you had better register asap before they are sold out for 
by now, most of you must have heard the great news:

 Apart from prestigious local speakers and presenters, FAAPI 2008 will feature Henry Widdowson, Rod Bolitho and David Marsh promising  to turn  this into a unique occasion to get acquainted with state-of-the art ELT. 

 Prof. HENRY WIDDOWSON, Ph.D. will be delivering the opening plenary at our conference this year, with the support of the British Council. 

Prof.  Widdowson who is an authority in the field of Applied Linguistics and ELT and L is best known for his contribution to CLT. He has also published on other related topics such as Discourse Analysis and Critical Discourse Analysis, the global spread of English, ESP and Stylistics. The Routledge Encyclopedia of Language Teaching and Learning calls him  "probably the most influential philosopher of the late twentieth century for international ESOL" (674). 
Professor Widdowson is Emeritus Professor of Education, University of London, and has also been Professor of Applied Linguistics at the University of Essex and Professor of English Linguistics at the University of Vienna 
ROD BOLITHO (with the support of NILE) 

Rod Bolitho has worked in language education as a teacher, teacher trainer and manager for over 30 years in both the private and public sectors, with senior academic roles at the Bell Schools in Cambridge and Saffron Walden followed by extensive state sector experience as Head of the Language Centre at South Devon College of Arts and Technology, as Director of the International Education Centre at the College of St. Mark and St. John in Plymouth and latterly as the Assistant Dean of the School of International Education there.

Rod has a worldwide reputation as an ELT professional, especially as an author, trainer and manager of major projects, most recently in Malaysia, Uzbekistan, Romania, Qatar, Ukraine, Belarus and Russia. He has worked regularly on MA programmes in TESOL, directed numerous British Council specialist seminars and has current research interests in language awareness, trainer training, materials development and CLIL. 
Since November 2006 he has been Academic Director for Norwich Institute of Language Education where for over a decade, Content and Integrated Learning (CLIL) has been an increasingly important element within its  range of programmes. NILE has announced The Best of Both Worlds? International Perspectives on CLIL Conference to be held in Norwich, Sept, 5-6 this year.
DAVID MARSH (with the support of MACMILLAN)

David Marsh has worked on multilingualism & bilingual education since the 1980s. He was part of the team which conducted groundwork leading to the launching of the term CLIL in 1994. In 2002, he coordinated production of CLIL - The European Dimension: Actions, Trends and Foresight Potential for the European Commission (DG EAC).  This overview of the situation in Europe was used in the compilation of the 2004-2006 EC Action Plan: Promoting Language Learning & Linguistic Diversity. 
Born in Australia, educated in the UK and now based in Finland, he has extensive experience of teacher development, capacity-building, research and consultancy in a range of different countries in Africa, Europe and Asia. In 2004 he produced Special Educational Needs in Europe - The Teaching and Learning of Languages: Insights & Innovation for the European Commission (DG EAC). From 2005-2008 he has managed various international research and development assignments on education and curricular developments. ing 2008-2010, he will act as Strategic Director for CCN (Europe), and handle various educational development and research initiatives in the European Union & East Asia.
 APISE EC and is planning a closing panel discussion among these three international plenary speakers and our local personalities, Daniel Fernández, Dr. Cristina Banfi and Dr.Mario López Barrios.  
So in two months’ time, we will sharing this great academic event thanks to the generosity and enthusiasm of the spunky Santiagueñas. 

***
With the intention of providing the best possible academic event every year, FAAPI EC goes over the last one held and tries to come up with better solutions to any problems that may have cropped up. In that spirit, not only has FAAPI Executive Committee revised and published its Regulations for Conference Organization in its website, but in the meeting held on June 14th, the scoring system for exhibitors has been ammended, taking into account different opinions and proposals. One of the novelties consists in relying on attendees‘ opinions about the service they provide. Another is establishing categories according to the services they offer, i.e., publishers, bookshops, international exams, development courses, immersion programmes, etc. In this way we hope to bring to you a interestingly updated showcase of the latest in the ELT profession.
***

We are sorry to announce that the Asociación de Profesores de Inglés de Villa Dolores, Pcia de Cba asked to be discharged as they are no longer in session as such. What is comforting is that their members will be welcome in ACPI. 
On the other hand we have found that the Asociación de Profesores de Chaco meet all the statutory requirements, so we will welcome them oficially in our next Annual General Meeting but personally at the Informal Meeting during FAAPI Conference 2008. And thus we keep marching on...

                                                             ***

All members suscribing to IATEFL Voices should bear in mind that subscriptions must be renewed after August as the remaining spare forms must be returned by July 31st

Should you be interested, we will let you know when the new forms arrive.
                                                             ***
MISCELLANEA
Now a pinch of humour:
What do a tramp and a baker have in common? 

Both of them /ni:d/ dough, the former needs it but the latter kneads it.

And what did old times travellers and elephants have in common?

They both carried trunks, though the latter still carry them!
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